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Welcome to 2024!  
As we embark on this new year, we want to extend a warm welcome to all our students, parents, 
and staff members. We are eager to continue our journey of learning and growth together and 
are confident that 2024 will be filled with exciting opportunities and achievements for our North 
Star community. 
 
 
 

 
Maintain Excellent Attendance: A Key to Success  
One of the cornerstones of a successful academic year is consistent attendance. We encourage 
all students to make a commitment to good attendance in 2024. Regular attendance not only 
enhances academic performance but also fosters a positive and supportive learning environment. 
Let's work together to make this year the best it can be by being present and engaged in every 
learning opportunity. 
 
 
 
 
 

First Aid Training for All Students  
in our commitment to ensuring the safety and well-
being of our students, we are pleased to announce 
that first aid training will be provided to all students 
this year. This valuable skill will empower our 
students to respond confidently and effectively in 
emergency situations, promoting a safer school 
environment for everyone. 
 
 

12th January 2024 

Dear North Star Families, 

Welcome back to the start of a brand-new year at 
North Star 240! We hope that everyone had a won-
derful and restful break, and we are excited to 
share some fantastic updates and important infor-
mation with you in our first newsletter of 2024. 



School term and holiday date reminders 

2023 to 2024 term dates 

Term 1: Friday 1 September 2023 to Friday 20 October 2023 
Term 2: Monday 30 October 2023 to Friday 15 December 2023 
Term 3: Tuesday 2 January 2024 to Friday 9 February 2024 
Term 4: Monday 19 February 2024 to Thursday 28 March 2024 
Term 5: Monday 15 April 2024 to Friday 24 May 2024  
Term 6: Monday 3 June 2024 to Tuesday 23 July 2024 
 
 

 

Bristol Bears Rugby Team Takes 
Over PE Session  
 
A thrilling highlight of the new year was 
the recent visit of the Bristol Bears Rugby 
Team to North Star! The team generously 
led an inspiring physical education session, 
sharing their expertise, enthusiasm, and 
love for the game with our students. The 
experience was not only educational but 
also a fantastic opportunity for our stu-
dents to engage with professional athletes 
and learn valuable life skills through 
sportsmanship. 
 

E-Safety and Managing Screen Time  
In an era dominated by technology, ensuring the safety of our students online is of utmost 
importance. This year, we will be placing strong emphasis on e-safety, including guidelines for 
managing screen time. We believe that educating our students on responsible and balanced 
technology use is crucial for their overall well-being and development. 




